
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510) 465-2278. 
如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510) 465-2278. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al (510) 465-2278. 
 

      

December 21, 2018 
 
Dear Coliseum Station Community, 
 
On behalf of the Earthquake Safety Program, THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION as we work on seismic 
retrofit construction at your station. Over the final two weeks of 
2018, light crews will continue work at Coliseum Station.  Crews 
will return after the first of the new year 2019 to continue the vital 
work at a robust pace. Construction activity is related to the BART 
systemwide Earthquake Safety Program, which consists of 
seismic retrofit activity performed on each footing and pier cap (a 
beam connecting two columns), which supports the BART 
trackway under the alignment.  Coliseum Station will REMAIN 
OPEN for BART riders during construction.   
 

As always, safety is BART’s top priority.  Our aim is to complete 

seismic retrofit work as quickly as possible, while maintaining 

BART service.   

 
We wish you and your families a safe, happy and peaceful holiday 

season.  Happy New Year 2019! 

 
To contact the Earthquake Safety Program or to obtain additional 
information, please visit our website at 
www.bart.gov/earthquakesafety or call our Program Information 
Line at (510) 874-7425.  
 

 

CONSTRUCTION DETAILS 

Summary of Activity 

BART systemwide earthquake 
retrofit construction at locations 
on the southern-end of the 
Coliseum Station continues with 
light crews during the last couple 
of weeks of 2018.  Heavy 
construction will resume after the 
new year 2019 at Coliseum 
Station, which remains OPEN for 
BART riders during construction. 

Estimated Start 

In progress. 

Work Status 

Work continues  

Impacts 

▪ Temporary closure of the 
escalator located on the south-
end of the Concourse and 
Platform at Coliseum Station. 

For More Information 

 Call: (510) 874-7425 

 Email:  earthquakesafety@bart.gov 

  Visit:  www.bart.gov/earthquakesafety 
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BART EARTHQUAKE SAFETY PROGRAM (PROGRAMA  
DE SEGURIDAD CONTRA TERREMOTOS DE BART) 
P.O. Box 12688 (LKS-17) 
Oakland, CA  94604-2688 

Note:  During Construction, Coliseum BART Station will remain open and accessible with some 
temporary closures, detours and directional signage.  Currently, one escalator is temporarily 
closed on the south-end of the station during construction.  We apologize for the 
inconvenience.  Thank you for your patience. 

Coliseum Station  

Current Work Location  


